
In 2011, Belstar created a summer internship position and hired Mr. William Dickerson, 

who was a current resident of Ward 7 in the District of Columbia (Washington, DC), to 

participate in a rotation program as a member of the District 

Department of Transportation (DDOT) Benning Road Phase 2 

Project. 

Mr. Dickerson graduated in 2012 from Rutgers University in New 

Jersey with a Mechanical Engineering Degree.  He is a member of 

the Minority Engineering Education Task (M.E.E.T) and the National 

Society of Black Engineers (NSBE).   

He is currently employed at New York Power Authority (NYPA) in 

White Plains, NY, as a Project Engineer with credentials of a Certified Energy 

Manager (CEM) and Project Management Professional (PMP).  Mr. 

Dickerson has been with NYPA since June 2012. 

                      

 


